
     Welcome to our Department and to our programs in Criminal Justice, Cybercrime and Homeland  

    Security, and Sociology!    

    

     We appreciate the chance to share a little about our recent accomplishments as you consider the 

University as your academic home for the next few years. But first, we would like to offer a few things 

that distinguish us from other types of similar academic institutions and programs: 

 A flexible curriculum that allows students to take advantage of multiple outstanding internship 

opportunities for credit and encourages them to complete a minor or double major;  

 Collaborations with the University's Chemistry Department (Forensic Chemistry major) and Busi-

ness School (Forensic Accounting track and Business 5yr BS/MS program); 

 Nationally and internationally known faculty with experience in the field;  

 An active Criminal Justice Student Club that regularly brings in speakers, coordinates off-campus 

trips, and engages in community service; 

 One of only nine criminal justice undergraduate programs in the United States to obtain certifica-

tion from the Academy of Criminal Justice Sciences (ACJS).  

 Our Center for the Analysis & Prevention of Crime (CAPoC) and the Cybersecurity and Forensics 

Lab give students the chance to work with faculty and practitioners on research and skills that are 

pertinent to their future professional fields.  

 A Catholic and Jesuit University that is based on a 450 year-old intellectual tradition that strives for 

excellence and cares for each and every student. 

 

   I hope you’ll enjoy this newsletter. If I can be of assistance in any way please feel free to contact me at 

michael.jenkins@scranton.edu. 

  

   Yours in Justice,  

   Michael Jenkins, Ph.D, Chair 

SOCIOLOGY, CRIMINAL JUSTICE AND CRIMINOLOGY DEPARTMENT 

 

     

 

 

 
 

WELCOME FROM THE CHAIR                        

Dr. Loreen Wolfer’s Research Methods and Statistics for the Social Sciences Fall 2020 semester is learning about research and statistics this Fall 

while helping a local agency with some important program evaluation.  Specifically, the class is working with Outreach – Center for Community 



 

 Faculty 

 CAPoC 

My name is Fatima Torres and I am a Scranton native and currently a Junior at the University majoring in Criminal 
Justice and minoring in Psychology. Last September, I had the opportunity to become part of a group of student re-


